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MADISON   COUNTY   IS   UP   TO   SEVEN   CORONAVIRUS   CASES  
 
 
Anderson,   IN   -   Overnight   we   received   three   new   positive   COVID-19   test   results   in   Madison   County,  
IN. With   these   three   additional   cases,   we   are   now   at   seven   positive   COVID-19   cases.    On   Thursday  
evening,   the   Madison   County   Health   Department   announced   the   county’s   first   death,   related   to  
COVID-19.    The   virus   took   the   life   of   an   older   male,   Madison   County   resident   who   had   been  
hospitalized   in   a   Hamilton   County   hospital,   when   he   lost   his   fight   against   the   virus.    It   is   imperative  
that   citizens   Stay   At   Home   so   we   can   Slow   The   Spread   of   the   virus.   
 
Due   to   HIPAA   laws,   we   will   not   disclose   any   information   where   the   patient   resides,   works,   or  
anything   specific   to   the   patient.  Regardless   of   where   these   seven   patients   reside,   citizens   need   to  
follow   our   standard   protocols   to   Slow   the   Spread.  
 
We   have   setup   an   email   address   for   citizens   to   ask   questions,   or   report   businesses   who   are   not   in   compliance   with   our  
Public   Health   Order   issued   in   Madison   County,   IN.     You   can   email   our   staff   at    healthdept@madisoncounty.in.gov .    For  
coronavirus   updates   in   Madison   County,   please   follow   us   on   Facebook   and   use   our    COVID-19   web   page    as   your   official  
sources   of   information   in   Madison   County,   Indiana.   
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